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Dear Milt:

Many thanks for the vita.It will come in handy as we put o
the program together.

In another connection,we have not talked about remuneration
for your presentation.When we planned things originally,I had '
anticipated that a local individual would be involved and I bud-
geted only a modest honorarium--$50.This is obviously not adequate
compensation for you to make the trip from Syracuse.Would you indicate
what you think appropriate,and I will see if our funding agency
will allow us to take monies out of one pocket and put them in
another.

In another developmert we have been asked if we would be
interested in being considered in another connection--that is to
present our program--or a version of it--at a major meetlng .of
national funding agencies in Philadelphia this fall. I'm sure this
would be an all-expenses paid opportunity should we be asked.I meet
with the director of The Public Commitee this Saturday and I should
know more details then.

I'll keep you posted as things develop.
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Sincerely,

o2 e
<:r—::::;ohn L.Narsh






